
 
 

        MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Mayor & Council 
From: Benjamin Reeves, City Manager 

Date: March 16, 2021 

Subject: Mt. Nebo Water Agency Representation  
 

 
Mayor & Council,  
 

Pursuant to the change to the council assignments as proposed by the Mayor, Santaquin City’s 
representation on the Mt. Nebo Water Agency will be switching to Council Member Hathaway and 
Council Member Mecham as an alternate.  This action requires a resolution of our council (see attached). 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 


